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Contact: Melissa Snyder, Community Services Supervisor 
Phone: (626) 403-7380 
Email:  msnyder@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

2024 Concerts in the Park 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The South Pasadena Community Services 

Department will host four dates of Concerts in the Park this summer. Admission is free 

and patrons are encouraged to bring their picnics, blankets, and lawn chairs with family 

and friends to enjoy a night of music in the park.  

Concerts in the Park is held at Garfield Park, located at 1000 Park Avenue, 

South Pasadena. The current schedule of performances includes:  

• Anything for Salinas on Sunday, June 23 

• Blue Breeze Band on Sunday, July 28 

• Mirage: Visions of Fleetwood Mac on Sunday, August 4 

• Smooth Sounds of Santana on Sunday, August 18 

All concerts run from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. For more information, please contact 

the Recreation Division at (626) 403-7380 or by email at 

specialevents@southpasadenaca.gov.  
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